Cmbassy of Porw in

Note No.1/23

Port of Spain, July 4" , 2023

Doctor Carla Barnett

Secretary General
CARICOM

Your Excellency,

I have the honour to write to you in order to extend my warm regards and congratulations
on the occasion of the Caribbean Community Fiftieth (50th) Anniversary.

Furthermore, [ have the honour to enclose herewith, the letter from the Minister of Foreign
Affairs of Peru, Ambassador Ana Cecilia Gervasi and its non-official translation, addressed to you,
on this special occasion.

I avail myself of this opportunity to transmit to you the assurances of my highest and most
distinguished consideration.

David Mdlaga

Ambassador of Peru to Trinidad and Tobago and
Plenipotentiary Representative of the Republic of Peru to CARICOM
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